## Bobbie Noonan's Child Care Tinley II Two's Newsletter November 19<sup>th</sup>-23<sup>rd</sup>, 2018



Theme: Thanksgiving

## Introductions: Review

During this week the children will be learning about giving thanks and what is traditionally done for the holiday. We will continue talking about our families so if you haven't brought in a family photo please bring one in to share. Miss Amanda will teach the children a finger play called "Mr. Turkey" and she will be reading some special stories too!! Miss Erika has a special project or two to do with the children as well. Don't forget to check your child's folder daily!!

The children in the room will be participating in a classroom Turkey Trot as they wobble through the room acting like turkeys.

This week will be a short one due to Thanksgiving break. The school will be closed on Thursday, November 22<sup>nd</sup> and Friday, November 23<sup>rd</sup>. Full tuition is due for this week and there will be no switching of days.

Have a great Thanksgiving break!

Miss Amanda & Miss Erika

